
Monday, October 26th 
 

 
 
It's time to start planning spirit Fridays again! Please join Mrs. Giannini and Mrs. Hudi 
Wednesday, October, 28th, at 8:15 a.m. in room 511! Come share your school spirit ideas! 
Elearners you can join too!​ meet.google.com/pwi-srph-kri  
 
CHESS CLUB 
Attention Chess Club members, the next Chess Club meetin​g​ will take place Wednesday 
morning, October 28​th, ​ in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30 a.m.  
 
JAZZ BAND 
Jazz Band is cancelled for Thursday, October 29th. 
 
CLARK WRESTLING 
It's not too late to come out for wrestling.  If you are interested in still joining Clark's wrestling 
team, please see Mrs. Smith.  Elearners who are interested, please email Mrs. Smith 
(​lori.smith@lcscmail.com​). 
 
CLARK FUNDRAISER 
Fundraising packets were passed out today during Advisory.  The sale begins today and ends 
November 9th.  Please invite family, friends, neighbors, co-workers, and club members to make 
a purchase and help us reach our goal!  You can even order online!  Elearners, please check 
the flyer on Clark's website.  
 
FALL BREAK 
Just a reminder, Fall Break is Monday and Tuesday, November 2-3, 2020. 
 
 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! Order before 
Saturday, October 31st and get the best deal!!  All orders are online through Herff Jones.  Go to: 
yearbookordercenter.com​ and enter the order number for Clark ​12888.  ​Check out the flyer on 
Clark's website!  The following is the breakdown of pricing: 
 
From now until October 31 - $25.00 
November 1 - December 18 - $30.00 
December 19 - April 14 - $35.00 
 

http://meet.google.com/pwi-srph-kri
http://yearbookordercenter.com/


PARENTS: 

PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
****************************************************************************************** 
 
FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The table will 
be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your students.  It is not 
necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside exposure throughout the 
day due to COVID. 
 

Students, just a reminder, please make sure to follow the dress code.  Remember, no hats are 
allowed to be worn in the building.  
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your child bring 
to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the student to leave 
class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at time of pick-up in order to 
sign out your child. 
 


